
Dear House Committee Members, 
 
We ask that HB 2020 not move forward.  
 
Already faced with high labor costs and high recruitment costs for employees, this cost directly affects 
our bottom line with no way of passing the cost along to the consumer. We are struggling just to keep 
our heads above water in the dairy industry and this will hit us hard. Our frustration is that while this will 
have a significant impact to the cost side of our balance sheet there is not a significant impact in terms 
of adding environmental protections. 
 
Please vote no on HB 2020. 
 
Respectfully, 
Kurt Mizee 
Tilla-Bay Farms,Inc. 
 


